
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
BA (Hons) 
Tel. Nos: 01304 611360 
and 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 

www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 
 

Tuesday 24th January 2023 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As I am sure you are aware one of the teaching unions is holding a number of strikes over the coming 
months. The first being on 1st February 2023. 
 
At present we are endeavouring to open the school for all year groups on 1/2/23, 2/3/23, 15/3/23 and 
16/3/23 although we will confirm the March dates nearer the time. We can confirm the school will 
remain open for all children on 1/2/23. 
 
All the staff are trying to minimise the disruption to the children however, there may be some aspects 
of the school day that are a little different including lessons taught on that day. If your child needs 
different equipment e.g. forest school clothing or PE we will let you know via class dojo. 
 
Parents evening dates have also been moved to Monday 6th March and Wednesday 8th March. 
Booking for these evenings will be shared closer to the dates.  
 
Finally, on 1/2/23 the school dinner option will be changing, instead of roast it will be Pizza, Wedges 
and Baked Beans followed by Apple Flapjack.   So that the children do not ‘miss out’ on a roast day, 
Tuesday 31/1/23 will be changed to a Roast day instead of Savoury mince and mash. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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